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STANISLAUS COUNTY SET TO EXTEND CONTRACT FOR 1617 COLORADO AVENUE FACILITY AT 
TUESDAY’S BOARD OF SUPERVISORS MEETING 

  
Turlock, CA | June 20, 2024 – The Stanislaus County Board of Supervisors is scheduled to consider 
extending the County’s contract with A&A Health Services, LLC (“Alamo Health”) for adult 
residential services at 1617 Colorado Avenue during their upcoming meeting on Tuesday, June 25, 
2024.  
 
This facility, previously known as Las Palmas Estates, is being relicensed by Alamo Health from its 
former senior residential status to an Adult Residential Care facility with significantly enhanced 
behavioral health services that Stanislaus County will pay for under its proposed contract extension. 
  
The arrangement with Alamo Health, originally approved last year, provides for placement by the 
County Behavioral Health and Recovery Services to the 1617 Colorado Avenue facility. This County 
decision was made without prior consultation with Turlock’s residents, leading to concerns about 
the flawed County process. 
  
Mayor Amy Bublak stated, "We aim to ensure that all voices are heard in decisions affecting our 
residents. Our community seeks and deserves transparency and communication from the County." 
  
Tuesday’s County meeting presents an opportunity for Turlock residents to understand the project's 
scope and impact and to express their thoughts, concerns, and opinions to County decision-makers.  
  
City Manager Reagan Wilson added, "It’s important for our community to be informed about 
decisions that affect them. The County’s decision to use 1617 Colorado Avenue will have a major 
impact on our city." 
 
Key Information for the Community: 

- Meeting Time and Date: Tuesday, June 25, 2024 at 9:00 am 
- Location: 1010 10th Street, Ste 6500 Modesto, CA 95354 



- Subject: Consideration of contract extension with A&A Health Services for 1617 Colorado 
Avenue 

- Details: The facility is proposed to provide housing and care services for vulnerable 
populations 

 
Included with this press release is a copy of City Manager Reagan Wilson’s letter to the County 
Board of Supervisors, regarding this issue. Residents are encouraged to check the County Board of 
Supervisors official website, stancounty.com/board/, regularly for any amendments or changes to 
the meeting details.  
 

### 


